
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/23/2018 2:08:17 PM
Subject: Re: NHC Anderson IDR Response

​Yes


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:52 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: NHC Anderson IDR Response 
 
I talked to the Lieutenant Governor briefly about this, Brad Moorhouse had contacted him about this. I’m going to 
forward to Katie at DHEC and just ask that she put eyes on it.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Trina Clark [mailto:tclark@nhcanderson.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:38 PM
 
To: rouemj@dhec.sc.gov; RandyLee@schca.org; repbrianwhite@Charter.net; Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
 

Trina Clark
Administrative Assistant
 

This message may contain confidential information and/or other information that is legally privileged and is intended only for the use of the 
individual/entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this message 
and deleting it from your computer.
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